
Retirement of  Board Member
Emirates REIT (CEIC) Limited (“Emirates REIT” or the“REIT”)

1 March 2015

Emirates REIT announces the retirement of Mark Inch as a Non-Executive Director from the Board of 

Directors of the REIT Manager, Emirates REIT Management (Private) Limited, with effect from 1 March 2015.   

Sylvain Vieujot, Executive Deputy Chairman of Emirates REIT Management (Private) Limited, said: “I would 

like to thank Mark. His contribution has been invaluable in starting Emirates REIT and it has been a privilege 

to have him on our Board."

For further information

Website www.reit.ae

Contact Magali Mouquet, Investor Relations

+971 (4) 405 7348

ir@reit.ae
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